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November 2, 2005 
 
To:  Deputy Mayor Bussin, Ward 32 - Beaches-East York 
 
From:  Roundtable on a Beautiful City 
 
Subject: Improved Tree Maintenance, Ravine Forest Management and Tree Replacement 

and Watering. 
 
The Roundtable on a Beautiful City on November 1, 2005, requested the Chair to forward 
the following recommendation to the Works Committee for consideration at its meeting on 
Tuesday, November 8, 2005, and the Economic Development and Parks Committee for 
consideration at its meeting on Wednesday, November 9, 2005: 
 

That the recommendations contained in communication (undated) from Ms. 
Janet Rosenberg, Chair, Parks Renaissance and Urban Streets Sub-
Committee, be referred to the Works Committee and the Economic 
Development and Parks Committee for consideration with the 2006 budget 
process. 
 
 

Background: 

The Roundtable on a Beautiful City on November 1, 2005, considered a communication 
(undated) from Ms. Janet Rosenberg, Chair, Parks Renaissance and Urban Streets Sub-
Committee, regarding improved tree maintenance, ravine forest management and tree 
replacement and watering. 
 
The Committee also had before it an extract of the minutes of the Roundtable on a Beautiful City 
from its meeting held on May 30, 2005. 
 
Ms. Janet Rosenberg, Chair, Parks Renaissance and Urban Streets Sub-Committee, gave a 
presentation on this matter. 
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